
G-CAT Board Meeting  4/21/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� March minutes approved. 
 

� We had a loss for March but it was better than last year.  Had large expense of 
$4500 in March for repair of retaining wall on second hole.   
 

� Have 12 tournaments booked so far for the year and an addition 3 in the works.  
 

� Discussed the need for marshals to be out early and often for pace of play and dog 
walkers.  Also trying to get letter Van produced to all residents around the course 
(i.e., condos and apartments). 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


